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I am originally from California. And I know how much safer it is to be able to split 

lanes when applicable. It truly keeps us riders safer. I’ve been riding in oregon for the 

last 20 years and have always wanted the law to allow us to split lanes, or share 

lanes. Please make it so. Our lives depend on it.  


